
                                                                         

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils, 

Scifest 2024 is coming!!  

In October your school will be visited by some very exciting visitors! For the 

past 2 years, the Bourne Scifest committee have been busy organising some 

amazing presenters, shows and workshops to visit the primary schools of Bourne 

and the surrounding areas. These shows and presenters will be visiting schools 

from Monday 7th to Friday 11th October 2024. Pupils of all ages will take part 

and there are 7 different shows that your school will have chosen from.  

The events at schools will be completely free of charge, as all the costs are 

covered through the generous sponsorship of local businesses, schools and 

charitable organisations.  

However, the fun doesn’t end there!  In the lead up to Scifest week, your child 

can snap a science-themed photo and enter our amazing photo competition 

judged by Bourne Photographic. The closing date is 20th September.  

AND….. families have the chance to enjoy the shows too! There will be 2 evening 

shows for families to enjoy (children 7+)  

25th September The Royal Institution - ‘Explosive Food!’ 7.00 pm Bourne Corn 

Exchange  

7th October Dr Ken Farquhar -  It's all Done With Mirrors 7.00 pm Bourne 

Corn Exchange 

Book tickets here www.ticketsource.co.uk/bournescifest 

 

We are so excited to be bringing inspirational and educational learning to your 

school and we hope you all enjoy it! 

Yours sincerely   

 The Bourne Scifest 2024 Committee 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/bournescifest/its-all-done-with-mirrors/e-gbrpyo
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